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26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 3  

 

I am delighted to inform you that Year 3 have a wonderful opportunity to visit Ufton Court on Friday 9th June 

2023. This trip will enhance your child’s engagement with our recent topic work on Anglo-Saxons and Vikings 

– it will really bring Year 3’s learning alive.  

 

CLOTHES Please dress your child in school uniform with comfortable shoes and make sure that they bring a 

coat in case of bad weather as they will be outdoors for much of the day. 

 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.15am so do make sure your child is in school by 9am. We will not be 

able to wait for latecomers – to make the most of the day, we have planned a tight schedule. We plan to be 

back at school by 3.15pm. If we encounter any delays upon our return, we will ensure you receive a text 

message to update you. 

 

For this trip we kindly wish to remind you to make the £5.50 termly payment on Parent Pay towards trips 

and visits. 

to help cover towards the cost of the coach and entry to Ufton Court. 

 

EVERY CHILD WILL NEED A SMALL BACKPACK TO CARRY THEIR LUNCH IN. 

 

PACKED LUNCHES  

We ask that you pack your child’s lunch into a plastic bag not a box and include a drink in a carton or plastic 

bottle which can be thrown away after we have eaten. We do not want to carry more than we have to. We 

also ask that you pack a healthy lunch box: NO FIZZY DRINKS OR GLASS BOTTLES PLEASE. It is important to 

put your child’s name on the bag. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, then the school will provide a 

packed lunch for them. Please do not book an online meal by Parent Pay.  

If you have any questions before the day, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Robson  or Miss Maskell.  

Please complete the details for this trip on Parent Pay by 19th May for your child to attend this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

     

The Y3 Team 
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